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Town of Northborough 
“Cable” Committee meeting 

6/6/12 

 

 

 

 

 
Present: Kathy Dalgliesh,  NCAT Director 

 Dick Swee   Chair 

 Jack Gold  

Bruce De Graaf 

Jeff Junker 

  

   

 

At 7:00 pm, Mr.  Swee called to order the “Cable” Committee monthly meeting. 

 

The meeting focused on the following major topics: 

• Charter Communications contract renewal process status and plans 

• “Cable” Committee charter change proposal 
 

Significant concern was raised over the need for the town to respond with 

discussion to: 

• Timeline for Charter contract renewal process – no agreed timeline – contract 

has a fixed contract end date of Oct 2013.  

• Committee proposal for changes to be incorporated in the Charter contract 

renewal – proposal has been reviewed and submitted for over a year 

• Committee mission proposal – needs further discussion after Bill August 

letter. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dick Swee 

Chair 

 


